REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS
16-008

The Peach County Commissioners Office will be accepting Sealed Request
for Qualification responses pertaining to construction & maintenance
services for road maintenance, stormwater, grading projects, and other
similar work located on multiple sites throughout Peach County, GA.

A pre-submittal meeting will be conducted October 18 at 10:00 a.m. at the
Peach County Board of Commissioners Office conference room located at
213 Persons Street Fort Valley, GA 31030. The purpose of the meeting is
to provide further information regarding the requested scope of work and
services desired by Peach County and to help the potential respondents
determine if they possess the required expertise required to meet Peach
County’s needs and requirements. Attendance of the pre-submittal
meeting is not mandatory, but is recommended.

Closing - Sealed RFQ 16-008 shall be October 25, 2016 @ 2:00 pm.
Opening - Sealed RFQ 16-008 shall be October 25, 2016 @ 2:15pm.

Sealed Responses for RFQ 16-008 will be opened in the Peach County
Commissioners meeting room, 213 Persons Street, Fort Valley, GA 31030,
to inventory all required documentation.

Responses will not be discussed or made public until the Board of
Commissioners has chosen the successful contractor or contractors.

The complete RFQ packages are available by contacting, Clarice Davis at
(478) 825-2535, or by visiting www.peachcounty.net or www.glga.org.

Mail or deliver Sealed Responses to RFQ No. 16-008 to:

Clarice Davis

Peach County Commissioner‘s Office
213 Persons Street

Fort Valley, GA 31030



